
     
 

                     

 

Wednesday 3 November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The consultation period for St Cuthbert's to convert to academy status and to join Bishop 
Bewick Catholic Education Trust (BBCET) has now ended.  Governors have considered 
feedback from parents and carers and in light of the feedback given, governors have agreed 
to proceed to the next stage of the process.  
 
Please visit our school website to find out more information about BBCET.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs Bullerwell 
 


